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April 21, 1956 

Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman: 

Thank you for your report of our special National 
Radio Club DX program broadcast by Radio Station 
I OGA on March 7, 1955. It was a pleasure to be able 

to present this program for the Club. 

We are truly sorry that your letter was not answered 
sooner, but the Engineer Alvin Peters quit working 
here shortly after he broadcast that pro,çra.m. Your 

letter must have been misplaced for we just recently 
ran across it and discovered no one had answered it. 
Please accept our apologies for this delay. Thanking 
you. 

Very Truly Yours, 
Radio Statio KO GA 

HH/HE 

/ a wt-1-i L.r 
Howard Harringtprr; CE 
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